Personnel Committee
August 6, 2024

PRESENT: Supervisors Maresh, Metzger, Neils, and Behnke were present. Supervisor Muench arrived at
4:35,

The meeting was called to order at 4:30 p.m.

A motion to approve the minutes of the July 16, 2024 Personnel Committee meeting was made by
Supervisor Behnke, secanded by Supervisor Metzger and carried, 4-0.

There was no correspondence or public comment.

A motion was made by Supervisor Behnke to approve reclassification of 3 FTE Patrol Lieutenants to the
tile of Captain — pending approval from the Public Safety Committee. Motion was seconded by
Supervisor Muench and carried, 5-0. Resolution prepared to be forwarded to County Board, pending
approval from the Public Safety Committee.

A motion was made by Supervisor Metzger to approve the salary increase for a JDC Supervisor to
$75,000 effective 07/23/2024. Motion was seconded by Supervisor Muench and carried, 5-0.

A motion was made by Supervisor Neils to approve unpaid medical leave for a current Highway
Department employee. Motion was seconded by Supervisor Muench and carried, 5-0.

Discussion followed regarding recruitment programs.

Discussion followed regarding Emergency Management and Sheriff's Department recruitment.

The next meeting of the Personnel Committee will be Tuesday, September 17th.

A motion to adjourn was made by Supervisor Muench, seconded by Supervisor Behnke and carried, 5-0.
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Minutes taken by Chris Eisenschink, Personnel Director



